
Middle St. Croix Watershed Management Organization – Accounting Services RFQ 12/31/24 

REGISTRAR NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
FOR 

LEGAL AND ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 

ISSUED BY 
THE MIDDLE ST. CROIX WATERSHED MANAGEMENT ORGANIZATION 

 
December 16, 2024 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Middle St. Croix Watershed Management Organization (MSCWMO) is the governmental unit with 
primary responsibility for protecting the water resources of the Middle St. Croix watershed.   
 
Minnesota Statute, Section 103B.277, Subdivision 5, requires the MSCWMO to solicit proposals every two 
years for consulting services.  The MSCWMO currently contracts for legal and engineering services.  The 
anticipated legal services provided to the district may include, but are not limited to; watershed plan 
amendments, joint powers agreements, WMO boundary changes, grant agreements, and advising on project 
funding options. The anticipated engineering services may include, but are not limited to: plant review, 
project feasibility, project design, and construction administration.   
 
Firms interested in providing services to MSCWMO shall contact Matt Oldenburg-Downing at 
moldenburg-downing@mnwcd.org or (651) 330-8220 ext. 2227 for the “Request for Qualifications.”  
Qualification statements will be accepted by MSCWMO on or before 4:30 P.M., January 24, 2025.  
Responding legal firms must have experience with the Minnesota Water Law and engineering firms must 
have experience with water resource engineering. 
 


